
Consolidation Policy 

In an effort to create more housing options for incoming and existing residents, ensure equity, 
and maximize use of available space, the University will actively seek to consolidate vacancies 
within the University Housing system. Students that are assigned to partially vacant rooms may 
be reassigned prior to check-in. This means that the hall, room, and/or roommates you select now 
may be changed prior to fall check in if necessary for consolidation purposes. Consolidation may 
also occur during the academic year and students may be reassigned to other rooms, floors, or 
residence halls where necessary. 

 


